
 

                         
 

   
   
 

6 Schoolhouse Road 

Washington, Virginia  22747 

Telephone (540) 227-0023 

 

August 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 We are pleased to welcome you and your child to Rappahannock County Public Schools! Per VA 

Code 8VAC20-81.50, every school division is required to screen new students to the division within the first 

60 days of school in the areas of vision, hearing, fine and gross motor skills, and speech. This information 

will be gleaned from your child’s preschool physical examination. If there are any concerns, your child will 

be rescreened by a specialist. In addition, all new students will have their vision and hearing screened by 

the Lion’s Club within the first 60 days of school. You will be notified if your child does not pass any of 

these required screenings. 

 Please feel free to contact the office of Special Services if you have any questions at 540-227-0259. 

We look forward to serving you and your child! 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Carol Johnson 

Asst. Superintendent 

 


